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Autumn Term 2022 

Week 4– Monday 26th September 

2022 
Dear Parents,  
 

Thank you to the parents that attended the Year 3 & 4 meeting last week. Please note that the Parents meetings 

continue this week for Years 1 & 2, Years 5 & 6 on Tuesday 27th (tomorrow) and for EYFS on Thursday 29th. This will be 

your opportunity to find out what your child will be learning this year and the expectations of the home / school 

relationship and how together we can support your child’s progress. You will be able to ask questions at the meetings.  

Unfortunately, we are a long way from meeting our Attendance Target of 96%. Please make every effort to bring your 

child to school. The Stonebridge School is committed to UNCRC Article 28 - I have the right to an education. We can 

only teach your child if they are in school, on time.  

 

Ms Anderson - Head of School  

 

Date for your Diary - September 2022  
Monday 26th September  

 Extended day clubs start this week.  

Tuesday 27th September 

 Parents Information Meeting- Re: Expectations for Year 1 & 2 9.00 am  

 Maths classes for parents in the Learning Resource Centre (LRC) at 9.15 

 Parents Information Meeting- Re: Expectations for Year 5 & 6 3.45 pm 

Wednesday 28th September 

 Baby and Toddler Group 1.30 pm in the Nursery 

Thursday 29th September 

 Parents Information Meeting- Re: Expectations for Nursey and Reception 9.00 am  

 ESOL classes for parents in the Learning Resource Centre (LRC) at 9.15 

Friday 30th September 

 Macmillan Coffee morning in Main Hall   

 Deadline for Family-School Partnership Award (FSPA) survey (see link below) 

Thursday 13th October  

 Application support for Secondary Transfer in New hall @ 9.00  

 

Last week, the children were fortunate to have a real 

life author visit our school. Mr Banji Alexander spoke to 

the children about his book - Lockdown Looms: 

Reggie's Birthday Party, which is about a child whose 

birthday was during Lockdown. He also told the 

children to dream and be ambitious.  

A big Stonebridge THANK YOU! 

The children enjoyed your visit and loved your book.  

http://www.stonebridgeprimary.co.uk/
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After School Club 

Due to the low number of children 

regularly attending the After School 

Club, Friday 30th September will be the 

last day. There are a few places at Our 

Lady of Lourdes (school next door). 

Please ask at the office for more details. 

If you have any outstanding payments, 

please bring your account up to date by 

Friday.  

Family-School Partnership Award 

The Stonebridge School is taking part in a scheme being run in the London Boroughs Ealing, Harrow & Brent which will 

help us to think about how we work with families and support us to build stronger links between home and school.   

The Family Partnership Model 

The Family Partnership Model, developed in Ealing, aligns the different aspects of schools’ work with parents and 

families under 5 key themes, with an overarching theme of monitoring and evaluation cutting across all areas: 

Theme 1: Fostering effective family-school partnerships 

Theme 2: Communicating and consulting effectively 

Theme 3: Enabling parental engagement in learning 

Theme 4: Empowering parents and carers to develop their own skills 

Theme 5: Supporting successful transitions 

The process supports schools to review their provision from the view point of stakeholder including teaching staff, 

support staff, governors and parents. We will be looking at lots of different areas including: the school environment; 

how we communicate and how we help you to support learning at home.   

To help us make decisions about how we work in the future we need the views of as many parents as possible.  Please 

help by taking part in the online survey.  The short survey is anonymous and can be done online by following the 

following link or scanning the barcode: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/StonebridgeParents2022  

 

 

WELL DONE TO 6R – 100%  

EXCELLENT ATTENDANCE  

OVERALL ATTENDANCE – 88.9% 
Top 3 classes = 6R, RP & 1J  
Week ending 23/09/2022 

 Attendance   Lates 

RP 96.8% 0 

1J 95.3% 2 

2B 90.0% 1 

2P 91.3% 1 

3D 89.5% 3 

4/5G 88.4% 2 

4/5H 94.7% 5 

5O 88.5% 3 

6C 96.1% 6 

6R 100% 0 
 

The rate of attendance is well below the national average 
of 96%. Please make every effort to ensure your child 
does not miss out on their learning by being absent. 

 
It is very important that your child is in school EVERYDAY 

and ON TIME. Parents must have a valid reason for 
keeping a child at home. 

 

We are committed to the Global Goals. There are 17 

Global Goals in total. The School is focussing on five of 

them. These are - 1. No Poverty, 3. Good Health & Well 

Being, 4 Quality Education, 10. Reduced Inequalities 

and 13. Climate Action. See the website for more 

information https://www.globalgoals.org/  

 

Ensure inclusive and 

equitable quality 

education and promote 

lifelong learning 

opportunities for all. 

http://www.stonebridgeprimary.co.uk/
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/StonebridgeParents2022
https://www.globalgoals.org/

